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Alumni did you know... 

The Zeta Rho chapter of Alpha Kappa Psi at Marshall University needs you to help the fraternity to spread the 
word of why to join and become a member of this great fraternity chapter at the University to students on 
campus. 
  
Alumni 
As being a member of AKPsi for a year and becoming the current Vice President of Alumni this semester I have 
seen many great things that have happened within this fraternity. However, we could not have done the great 
things that we have without the help of our Alumni.  Further, we cannot progress this chapter of the fraternity 
without the support of the Alumni.  Going forward, we will need the help of the brothers who came before us 
more than ever to help support the mission of AKPsi that we believe in.  The Zeta Rho chapter has grown our 
membership to 13 active brothers, however we want to keep on growing the fraternity to make it a larger 
chapter after the Spring 2013 semester is over. We will be at the point this semester where most of the 
current seniors will be leaving us behind in May, and the rest will need all the support that can be provided to 
continue the mission of AKPsi. 
Here are possible ways that you can support the best and oldest fraternity on campus: 
  
• Post the benefits that you’ve received from Alpha Kappa Psi to our Facebook page at: 
www.facebook.com/groups/muakpsi/ 
• Send in pictures that are related to your time here at Marshall to promote Alpha Kappa Psi then please either 
post them to our website or Facebook page or email them in at akpsizetarho@gmail.com 
• Be a professional speaker during our rush events and tell why you joined, how AKPsi helped get you where 
you are today and what AKPsi means to you? 
• Attend our meetings.  This semester, our meetings are held on Sunday’s at 8pm in Drinko Library 349 and we 
encourage you to attend our meetings.  
• Attend our Yellow Rose Banquet this Spring on May 4th, more details to follow.  We'd love to have you there! 
• Financially support our chapter.   Help the chapter by donating to have funds for rush events, travel funds 
and general funds. Also, it will help the brothers in participating in some of the activities that the current 
brothers may not be able to do so such as with experiencing the annual AKPsi PBLI (Principle Business 
Leadership Institute) and other functions that help promotes the benefits of our fraternity. 



·         Initiation for new pledges will be on Februry 7that 9:30pm, please contact for room details. We would 
love to see you there! 
  
You can always contact us at akpsizetarho@gmail.com to ask about how to help out the Chapter 
  
Please forward this message to all the brothers that you are still in contact with. 
  
In U… and I… 
  
Brian Armbruster 
VP Alumni 
  

President  
The Zeta Rho chapter has been doing some big things recently around the community. We recently have been 
recognized in “The Diary” for one of our service events this past year. This is something that we are extremely 
proud of since the whole country could see what our accomplishments have been. At this years PBLI in 
Philadelphia, our chapter will be recognized for having a 25% growth in members and a 25% growth in points in 
regards to the ACR. There will be nine brothers sent to receive this award. 
Communication with Beta Rho (WVU) and Psi Gamma (WVSU) has been great with our chapter. Brothers from 
Zeta Rho were very involved with the creation of the new chapter at WVSU. All the chapters in the state will 
be having a statewide training in April, which will bring our chapters closer together even more. 
As the current president of Zeta Rho, it has been a great pleasure to see the chapter grow in many ways. We 
have many great brothers in this chapter, and I know it will only continue. 
  
Best wishes, 
  
In U… and I… 
  
- Jonathon T. Pritt 
President of AKPsi 
  
Recruitment: 
The rush plan this semester for Zeta Rho is to broaden our name and get more people interested in our 
fraternity. We need to make a name for ourselves this semester and I am hoping for more input and 
collaboration among brothers than in the past so that we can have a successful rush and welcome as many new 
members as possible. Our theme this semester is the NBC comedy “The Office” and our flyers throughout 
campus will depict this theme. We will be holding 1-2 bake promotions at our table set ups during the three 
weeks of rush where we will hand out free baked goods with information regarding the fraternity. We will also 
have informational table set ups periodically throughout those three weeks. We encourage all brothers to help 
out with all on campus events we have. Interest meetings for the fraternity will be held for interested students 
to meet the brothers.   We’re having a great rush so far and a great spring 2013 semester! 
We are having a meet the brothers night on Janrury 29th in Drinko Library at 7pm. Also, we are having a 
bowling with the brothers night for rushies on Janrury 31st at Strike Zone at 7pm 
  
Sincerely 
  
Dru Stanley 
VP Membership 
  
Our mission statement 
  
“Providing resources for enhancing the educational experience of future business leaders” 
  
Come Join Us 
  
Alumni, please join us on our website and Facebook pages and help us in informing students about the benefits 
of joining Alpha Kappa Psi 



Website: www.marshall.edu/akpsi  
Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/groups/muakpsi 
  
Marshall University- Alpha Kappa Psi 
1 John Marshall Drive, Huntington, WV 25755 
  
Send mail at akpsizetarho@gmail.com 

  

 

 

   

 


